
          

Wyoming Public School 
Maidens Brush Road 

Wyoming 2250 
 

Telephone: 4325 2181 
Facsimile: 4323 6932 
Wyoming-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We would like to welcome all our Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander families in for a yarn 
about what is happening at school this year. We have lots of new and exciting cultural 
experiences planned for the year ahead and would love to hear your ideas about 
enhancing the learning experiences of our indigenous students. We want to build strong 
relationships with our families and community, so we would like your help with a few 
projects. We are considering the development of a ‘Yarning Circle’, to be built as an 
outdoor learning area. 
 
A meeting is planned on Tuesday 27 April at 2:00pm to have an informal chat in Sharen 
Herbert’s cultural room in D Block.  
 
If you could indicate whether or not you will be attending, that would be greatly appreciated 
for COVID restrictions and social distancing requirements. 
 
We look forward to working with you all this year.  
 
Please return the slip below to your child’s class teacher or Sharen Herbert as soon as 
possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sharen Herbert and Katie Hansen       Rebecca Wild 
AEW & TEACHER COORDINATOR      PRINCIPAL 
30 March 2021 
 

 
(Please tick applicable box) 
 
Student’s name: ______________________       Class: ________ 
 
I would like to attend the meeting and will be bringing _____ other family members. 
 
I cannot attend the meeting.   
 
I would still like to be involved in hearing about the plans at another date. 
 
Parent/Carer Name: ___________________________ 
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